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East Lansing High School, 509 Burcham, East Lansing, MI 48823 
 
 
 
 
April 17, 2017 
 
 
 
Dear East Lansing Families, 
 
I want to make you aware that the district has issued the following statement regarding an 
incident that occurred after school at ELHS on Tuesday, April 11, 2017. 
 
 
The reported sexual assault at East Lansing High School last Tuesday, April 11 is still the 
subject of an ongoing investigation by the East Lansing Police Department.  The district is 
cooperating with the police department and can provide no further information at this time. 
 
We want to assure our families that East Lansing High School has taken the necessary steps to 
ensure the safety of all student on campus. 
 
 
As noted, the school is unable to comment further on the ongoing investigation.  I can, however, 
reiterate that the well-being of our students is paramount for us and the school has taken the 
necessary measures to continue to ensure their safety. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Coby Fletcher, Ed.D. 
Principal 


